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Praise Report  Our sailboat,  Faith 

Well...itôs official...coolest and windiest winter on record for the Bahamas!  And we sailed right through it (sometimes in 8-10ft 
seas!!)  Had to...there were so many good things to be done for the Lord.  Proverbs 20:4 says, ñThe sluggard will not plow by 
reason of the cold, therefore shall he beg in harvest and have nothing.ò  Well, I donôt care for winter plowing but we sure 

enjoyed a winter harvest: souls saved, lives touched, churches helped, and many other 
blessings.  We began with one of our childrenôs crusades just 
before leaving Florida. Then participated in a óSunday School in 

the Parkô event in Bimini as soon as 
we arrived in the 
islands. The 
pace of ministry 
remained high 
until severe wind 
and rain slowed 
us down (but not 
our spirits!) 
 

The conditions over the waters did open special doors for ministry into 
the boating community and the beginning of new friendships.  I never 

tire of reaching out to these fellow sailors 
(some from all corners of the world) who 

we refer to as our 
óother mission fieldô. 
Good people, but so 
many know little about 
the real message of the 
Gospel, of manôs need and Godôs loving provision.  New found friends, Steve 
and Denise, sailed along with us for about two months, sharing in our 
experiences and helping us with our 

Childrenôs Crusade puppets. 
 
In Nassau we attended the 
annual convention for the 92 
churches we work with in the 
Bahamas and the Turks & 
Caicos Islands. A grand event 
of worship each evening and 
workshops each day.  
 

In addition there was preaching, teaching and testifying! 
A very productive trip with stops on six islands, 
continuing for another month and half (into the 2nd 
quarter of 2013...more to come in next report.) See 
more photos at www.Facebook.com/sailingservant 

Wintery But Still Wonderful!  

Above: David and new friend Steve 

preparing boats for another óblowô. 
 

Right/below: David spent two days 

helping boaters get anchors set. 

Little ones in serious prayer!! 

1st Qtr 2013  

óDr. Snoodledorfô teaching what it 

means to ófall short of Godôs gloryô 

Special óSunday School in the Parkô 

on island of Bimini with... 

...wonderful spiritual results! 

David holding classes on weather and 

navigation for ócaptainsô in the harbor. 

David addresses the convention 

During the week I provided  inspiration and training for boyôs ministry 

While in Nassau we did one 

of our crusades on the 

streets of one of the poorer 

neighborhoods. Had a great 

turnout and a half dozen 

children indicating they had 

received the Lord. 

 


